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Rio Rancho Legislators to Hold Town Hall Meeting Ahead of the 

2023 Legislative Session  

RIO RANCHO - Senator Craig Brandt (R-Rio Rancho) will be joined by Representative 

Jason Harper (R-Rio Rancho), Representative Joshua Hernandez (R-Rio Rancho), 

and Representative Alan Martinez (R-Rio Rancho) to hear from the public ahead of the 

upcoming Legislative Session.  

The public is encouraged to attend to meet their legislators and ask questions ahead of this year's 

60-day session. Community leaders who are asking for public dollars in the form of Capital 

Outlay will also be giving presentations.  

“We are excited to resume our public town hall meetings to hear directly from the community,” 

said Senator Brandt. “Rio Rancho, this is your chance to make your voice heard. You elected us 

to represent our community in Santa Fe. Now is your opportunity to be part of the process.”  

WHAT: Capital Outlay Town Hall Meeting  

WHEN: Saturday, January 14, at 3 PM 

WHERE: Rio Rancho Public Schools Board Room, 500 Laser Rd. NE, Rio Rancho, NM 87124 
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